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Comments: Rock climbing as a sport has been remarkably self-regulating.  There is simply no reason to

introduce new rules which will inevitably lead to conflict and legal battles.  From my perspective, I do not see any

specific instances where the installation of bolts or other anchors is detracting from anyone else's use of the

wilderness.  In practice this is also pointless: the forest service has neither the staffing nor the expertise to

evaluate and enforce the proposed directives.  Rather, this seems to be an excuse to regulate and control a

community that has been effectively self-policing itself for decades.  This is unwise.


